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Sickness of varying kinds are still sweeping through our families. Even 
though we are all conscious of the time some of us have had away from 
school and jobs I urge you to keep your children home until they are well 
and follow the health guide to reestablishing their physical  activities. 
Guidance for returning to activity and sport after having COVID – KidsHealth  
 

Next Tuesday Rms 5,7,9,10 12  will be going to a Matariki Light show at 
the NBS theatre. Buses have been arranged. 
 
Board of Trustees Elections will take place on 7th September.  We will be 
looking for several new trustees. If this is something you think you might 
like to do come to our meeting next Wednesday in the staffroom at 5.30 to 
see what is involved.  
 
Congratulations to all the students that took part in the District Cross 
Country held in Kumara last Friday you all represented our school         
outstandingly.  Congratulations to Lilly Rossiter who has qualified for the 
Canterbury Cross Country in Christchurch.  Lilly was place 45th out of 180. 
Well done Lilly. 
 
Winter sports are taking place at the weekends and during the week at 
night. Thankyou to those parents who have volunteered to coach and 
manage the teams. You will all be needing your winter woollies to support 
your children this year. 
 
I am seeing far too many children at school in the incorrect uniform. Our 
uniform can be very cheap as you are not obliged to have the expensive 
monogrammed articles that are required by other schools although these 
are available if you want them. Kmart, Postie and The Warehouse all have 
cheaper versions of the navy bottoms, navy jersey’s and shirts. If your 
child is a year 8 we have always said they are welcome to wear a high 
school jersey if you need to purchase something round this time of the 
year. Puffer jackets even if they are navy are not a substitute for a warm 
jersey. 
 

https://govt.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f59fcd18a691d315b5a045cb&id=978a3dc09f&e=e2467c8213






 

Coming Events Term 2 
 
24th June Matariki Day (Friday) 
8th July Term 2  Ends 
 
PRINCIPALS    AWARDS 
 
Asher Jones; Being a fantastic  listener! Asher displayed exceptional listing 
skills during origami. 
Harper Brown;Amazing improvements in his Writing! Keep up the good work. 
Bodhi Skilton; Super progress in writing! Mahi  pai Bodhi. 
Kelly Waugh; The postive attitude she has towards learning Kelly is always willing to 
help in the classroom and support others. 
Tom Fox; Improved behaviour and engagement in the class room. 
Katrina Watts; Her positive work ethic, and commitment to doing her best in all           
curriculum areas. 
Kai Hart; His diligence and determination to achieve success in class. 
Carter Rowe Green;Your great attitude working with Jenny every day. 
Arlo Bain; Actively showing HEART by assisting with keeping the classroom tidy. 
Taylah Marris; Making positive and worthwhile contributions to class  
 discussions You have great knowledge of the world. 
Nithushi Hetti Arachchigie Dona; Outstanding diligent and independent 
approach to Science Fair! 
Braydon Boronkas; Working hard to display self control and resolve issues! 
 
Welcome To:  Mardie Hawes 

 

 

Buller High School 
invites all parents/caregivers, students and families to our 

 

Open Night 
 

being held on 
Wednesday, 17 August 2022 from 5.15 – 6.45pm 

 

Programme includes: 
Welcome in the Hall (5.20pm) 

School Tours 
Musical Performances  

BBQ 


